
 
 
 
 

7th June 2025 
Dear parent / carer, 
 

Apprenticeship vs University Information Evening Event 2nd July 
 
As part of our careers programme we will be holding an information evening for parents / carers to attend to ensure 
that you are fully aware of the pathway choices our learners have at the end of their level 3 / A Level qualifications.  
 
We have organised an evening event for you to attend on site at LDEUTC on Wednesday 2nd July at 17.30 during 
which you will be informed about both university and apprenticeship options.  We know that parents are one of the 
biggest influencers in a young person’s education and therefore we want to ensure that you are fully aware and up 
to date with the correct information. 
 
As our year 11 learners are heading rapidly towards their next steps, we wanted to inform those parents / carers of 
what the next stage looks like.  For year 10, this event will raise your awareness. 
 
We have just launched UCAS (University) to our year 12 learners and those learners have been asked to set up their 
account on the UCAS site and begin researching courses and universities.  Open days begin soon, and therefore it is 
a good time to begin visiting campuses to consider the degree they wish to study and where that might be.    
 
At our information evening we will have a presentation from UEL, not to promote their courses necessarily although 
they will always welcome LDE applicants, but more so to ensure that you as a parent / carer understand the process 
and have the information you require.  We will also have a presentation on apprenticeships to dispel any myths and 
give you the information you need to understand the opportunities available.  
 
Please register to attend via the link below, you may bring your son / daughter with you. and in the meantime, please 
take a look at the Careers area of the LDEUTC website, where both you and your child will find a lot of information 
to support these next steps, Post 16 and Post18. 
Apprenticeships Vs University event 2025 
 
I would also remind you that year 12 learners on level 3 courses are due to be on work experience placement from 
7th July, these placements will add strength to the applications they make during the coming year.  Many 
opportunities have been circulated which learners have been encouraged to apply for.  If your child does not have a 
placement, please ensure that he / she uses the coming weeks to secure something and that the forms are completed 
and returned to me as soon as possible. Part time jobs are not counted as work experience in this capacity.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Janice tricks 
 
Careers and Employer Engagement Lead     
Janice.tricks@ldeutc.co.uk 
 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fldeutc.applicaa.com%2Fevents%2F01973b04-e83e-77af-ace1-e56983dcec65&data=05%7C02%7Cjanice.tricks%40ldeutc.co.uk%7C0a1143f934d14926a63108dda43b735b%7Cec4ccec1ae4a4d9fb44d0c11b3febb77%7C0%7C0%7C638847297453942835%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Nrp8BM%2BB0dn%2Fbw3PfQYvDIXycDo0LGOxxp5BOu%2BH69M%3D&reserved=0
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